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Comments: comments on Grand Mesa usage

 

It is my opinion that cattle grazing should be discontinued upon, or at least atop, The Grand Mesa.  The Crag

Crest trail presents a wonderful hiking opportunity that people from around the country enjoy.  However, I have

encountered cattle on this trail and found sections splattered with runny feces.  Such conditions do not comport

with an otherwise lovely "backcountry" experience.  In this day and age, it seems anachronistic to permit a small

number of people and their cattle to spoil such a special setting.  Eliminating cattle from such areas will have no

appreciable effect on the price of beef.  Thank you for your consideration.

 

David Mosier

Fruita, CO 
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